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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE       February 6, 2023 
 

 

JANE KOSTER NAMED DIRECTOR OF DEVELOPMENT AT THE SHELDON 

 
ST. LOUIS – The Sheldon Arts Foundation is pleased to announce that Jane Koster has assumed the role of 

director of development as of January 30, 2023. A fundraising professional with nearly 20 years of experience, 

Koster will lead The Sheldon’s development team in implementing a comprehensive fundraising plan to help 

fulfill The Sheldon’s mission to ensure that all have access to unique, relevant and inventive experiences that 

change lives and strengthen our community. 

 

“I am thrilled to be joining the team at The Sheldon to promote and support the organization’s impactful music, 

visual art and educational programming,” says Koster. “The Sheldon is such a wonderful place – a true gem in 

our community – and I am eager to ensure that we continue to make shared cultural experiences accessible to 

everyone.” 

 

Koster has worked with over 100 local, regional and national organizations on projects ranging in scope from 

annual development plans to multi-million dollar capital campaigns. She has engaged with a variety of 

organizations and institutions, including arts and cultural institutions, independent schools and universities, 

hospitals and healthcare institutions, and social service organizations. She has served as a board president, a 

committee volunteer, and has been an active member of the Association of Fundraising Professionals (AFP). 

Koster is a Phi Beta Kappa graduate of Washington University in St. Louis. 

# # # 

Hi-Res photo available upon request. 

mailto:cpeimann@TheSheldon.org
mailto:ssamples@TheSheldon.org

